
May 7, 2018 

 
- Parking Pass Pickup will be during your lunch in the big cafeteria on 

Thursday, May 10th and Friday, May 11th.  You will need to show your 

school ID. 

 

- Don’t forget! Any student who pre-ordered a yearbook must pick it up 

today during lunches in the small cafeteria. You must have a photo ID. 

Books that are not picked up will be held for parent pick up during the 

summer. 

 

- All girls and boys interested in running cross country, please meet in the 

small cafeteria this Wednesday, May 9th at 3:00 pm. 

 

- The last letter jacket order will be Friday, May 11 during all lunches.  If you 

have lettered and wish to order a jacket, please pick up an order form in 

Ms. Cabell’s office. 

 

 -  For a full list of announcements, see your 4th period teacher or the BT  
 website.  


